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Today, we took part in the Rise 
and Shine Event as a showcase 

school for Knowsley  Local       
Authority. We welcomed 
Mathew Ashton and Julie      
Tierney- Director of Public 

Health and local councillor– 
Gary See. 

 
The children were fantastic and 
danced with lots of energy and 

enthusiasm. They had been 
practising hard all week and it 

really paid off. 
 

Well done to everyone involved 
and special thanks to Mrs Palm-

er, Miss Strahan and Miss Elias 
who organised the event.  



School Attendance Matters 
This week’s attendance 

Our target for attendance is 
95%.  

 
Attendance Award in Reception goes to Class 9 

Attendance Award in Year 1 goes to Class 6 
Attendance Award in Year 2 goes to Class 4 

Class 1 Class 7 90 97.6 

Class 2 Class 8 91.7 93.4 

Class 3 Class 9 96.5 94.3 

Class 4 Class 10 90 98 

Class 5 Class 11 93.8 88.2 

Class 6 Class 12 96.1 93 

Dates for 
your  
Diary 

 
Friday 24th June 

RISE AND SHINE BIG DANCE 
 

Week beginning 27th June 
Health Week 

 
Thursday 30th June 

Leap for Lepra workout 
 

For further dates and information, please 
see our website. 

 
www.stmargaretmarysinfants.com 

Punctuality is Important 
Lateness is becoming an increasing problem in our school. 
If your child is late for school, they often feel unsettled for 

the rest of the day. They may have missed important teach-
ing from their class teacher.  

Every minute lost in learning can not be  
retrieved! 

 
 
 

Monday 20 

Tuesday 5 

Wednesday 10 

Thursday 16 

Friday 13 

Total children late 64 

Of these children a significant number were 
persistently Late!  

HEALTH 

WEEK 
Next week, the children 

will be taking part in lots of activities 

about looking themselves and keeping 

their bodies healthy and happy.  

 

Activities will include football, dance, 

LEPRA workout, healthy teeth and 

healthy bodies.  

 

The children will also learn about being 

good friends and being happy. 

 

It is important that each child has their PE 

kits in school everyday as there is likely to 

be daily PE activities.  

 

The focus of the week is to engage  chil-

dren is lots of different ways to stay 

healthy and happy.  

 

http://www.bing.com/images/search?q=school+attendance+matters&view=detailv2&&id=9D07ECE68A0BCDCA1AB44124D918AE7AE243AB56&selectedIndex=1&ccid=qyLyqkxo&simid=608053673445492902&thid=OIP.Mab22f2aa4c68635e9d190c1861c61b37H0

